Smith, Jessica C AGRI:EX

From: Popham, Lana <L.Popham@leg.bc.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2018 12:22 PM

To: Beale, William AGRI:EX; Smith, Jessica C AGRIEX

Subject: FW: ATIP documents for your review

Attachments: A-2016-01097-Marty corrects Proudfoot.pdf; ATTO0001.htm; Jaundice results supressed

A-2016-01097-DSP-FINAL (dragged).pdf; ATT00002.htm; Siah et al Formal
Comment.pdf; ATT00003.htm; Siah et al Correction copy.pdf; ATT00004.htm

From:s.22

Date: Tuesday, February 13, 2018 at 10:51 PM

To: "Popham, Lana" <L.Popham@Ieg.bc.ca>, "Heyman.MLA, George" <George.Heyman.MLA@Ileg.bc.ca>,
"Meggs, Geoff PREM:EX" <Geoff.Meggs@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: ATIP documents for your review

Dear Lana, George and Geoff
Attached are excerpts of ATIP documents | received today that concern your farm salmon health lab.

In one, we see reference to a BC Pathologist suppressing publication of the finding that piscine reovirus appears to be
causing disease in BC Pacific salmon.

And second Dr. Gary Marty is trying to get a correction published in Maclean’s Magazine’s article on Dr. Kristi Miller. He
reveals that “...B.C. veterinarians have long been aware of the disease [HSMI].”

Dr. Marty co-published 2 scientific papers with Marine Harvest stating he had not found HSMI in BC.

As a result 100's of millions of PRV-infected farm salmon have been transferred into sea pens on our wild salmon
migration routes. This would have been prohibited by section 56 of the Fishery (General) Regulations - except that the
BC lab in charge of BC farm salmon health was aware of the HSMI, but never diagnosed it. So it was never characterized
as a “disease agent."

Now our coast is infected with a Norwegian virus that causes heart damage.

If you have been told PRV is not Norwegian, read the attached responses to Siah et al.

45% of wild salmon in Musgamagw territory are infected... (PLoS One Dec 2017), their rivers are nearly devoid of
salmon, piscine reovirus has been detected in their Eulachons.

Please ensure these documents and this email are forwarded to your team investigating Dr. Gary Marty’s lab.

The salmon farming industry can’t survive without PRV because their fish are so infected, the growing evidence suggests
wild salmon can’t survive with PRV and the evidence of a government coverup is growing steadily.

Minister Heyman, in regards to the letter you sent me today - please don’t send me a website informing me that the
federal government has jurisdiction of salmon farms - | am the one who gave them the industry via my 2009 lawsuit.
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You guys have a serious problem,
Choose reconciliation, announce you are not going to renew tenures where the industry has failed to secure
agreements with their host nations, step away from the coverup you have inherited, throw wild salmon, our whales and

entire coast a life line and stop this virus from spreading.

I don’t see any other way out of this for you.

s.22
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